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JULY 
Fri 1st 7.30pm 

TG Medlers Panto 

Sat 2nd 2pm & 7.30pm 

TG Medlers Panto 

Mon 4th 

Y5 Core Curriculum Day at  

Alcester Academy 

Tues 5th 

TG at St Laurence’s Church 

Wed 6th 4pm 

Girls football Bidford  

Thurs 7th 7pm 

KS2 Musical Evening 

Fri 8th 9.30-11.30am 

New Reception children in 

Fri 8th 

CSW School Games Warwick 

University 

Fri 8th  5.30pm 

PTA Disco 

Thurs 14th 

Mufti Day 

Fri 15th 1.30pm 

Sports Day and Summer Fair 

Tues 19th 1.30pm 

Alcester Rock Academy     

perform at TG 

Thurs 21st 9.15am 

Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Thurs 21st 3.45pm 

Y6 Rounders & BBQ 

Fri 22nd 10.45am 

Leavers Service 

Fri 22nd 

END OF TERM 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, please con-

tact the School Office for assistance.** 

Thank You 

On Saturday evening the Bidford Community Choir entertained 
a packed audience with a repertoire of well loved songs and it 
was lovely to see past and present members of the TG family 
up on stage. We were delighted to receive an extremely       
generous donation of £500 from the proceeds of the concert 

which will help to fund our much needed new piano. Our thanks to everyone involved 
with the choir and in particular the Turner-Hurd family who kindly suggested TG to be 
considered as a good cause worthy of the choir’s support. 

 

Sporting Stars 

Temple Grafton – Champions! 

Congratulations to our Class 3 QuadKids athletics team of Poppy, Emma, Amelia, 

Emilie, Toby, Harry, Flynn and Rufus who are now South Warwickshire Champions. 

Competing in a qualifying event at Kineton on Wednesday, the children performed 

superbly in a sprint, distance run, standing long jump and throw and were announced 

as worthy winners, leaving five other teams in their wake. 

They now progress to the Coventry, Solihull 

and Warwickshire Level 3 Competition at     

Warwick University next Friday, representing 

South Warwickshire. 

Congratulations also to our girls’ football team 

of Lily, Fleur, Olivia, Lola, Gemma and Amelia who participated in the Stratford District 

Football Finals on Monday, having previously qualified as Alcester Area runners-up. 

Despite facing some extremely talented and strong opposition, the girls played with 

passion and determination and the improvement in their play was noticeable as the 

tournament progressed.  

Thank you to the parents for transporting children to both events and supporting them 
and a thank you to Mr Strangwood for coaching them. 

 

Church Day 

We are all looking forward to our day at St Laurence Church on 
Tuesday. Please remember drop-off and pick up will both be in     
Bidford. Details of parking etc. were sent out in the information letter 
last week. The letter is on the school website if you have not seen it. 

 

PTA Disco 

Our final discos of the year will be taking place next Friday 8th July. KS1 
will be from 5.30 - 6.30pm and KS2 will be from 6.45pm - 7.45pm.    
Tickets are priced at £2 and are available through the School Office. 
Please send £2 in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class 
on the front. We do hope that as many children as possible will be able 
to come along and join in the fun. 

 
 

          PTO 
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1st July 2016 

ISSUE - 12 



ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, please con-

tact the School Office for assistance.** 

 

Medlers 

This week many of our KS2 pupils (and a few of our staff and parents) have been performing in 
The Village Medlers’ summer panto –Dick Whittington. The show has proved to be a huge       
success. Without wishing to sound biased, the stunning performances by our children truly stole 
the show and it was a pleasure to witness the joy in their performances. Well done to all involved. 

 

Musical Evening 

 

We look forward to welcoming KS2 families to our summer Musical Evening on Thursday. Tickets 
have been sent home today, please let Miss Britt know on Monday if you haven’t already requested 
any but would like some. 

 

 

Class Photos 

Earlier this week, we sent out the proofs of our class photos. Orders need to be sent in by Wednesday 6th July. If you 
did not receive a copy of the proof, please contact the office as we have a few spares. 

 

 

Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers 

Thank you to everyone who has been collecting vouchers. If anyone has any more at home, please 
could we have them in school next week. 

  

Family Barn Dance 
We are planning to run a Family Barn Dance on Saturday 17th September, from 5-8pm.  Unfortunately, 
the caller for the band has tragically died.   
  
After much effort, the PTA are struggling to find a replacement caller for the event (we do have a band).   
  
If you know of someone who is great with kids and comes highly recommended PLEASE let the office 
know ASAP or email Helen at brookercollins@btinternet.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children will be sharing their  

talents and musical 

skills in Celebration Assembly  

on Friday 8th July at 2.45pm 

1st July 2016 

Star of The Week 

Thomas Vitty           Class 1 

Hollie Spiers          Class 2  

Amelia Bennett          Class 3 

Keira Tyrer          Class 4 

mailto:brookercollins@btinternet.com

